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Judith Fernandes

From:

Sent:

To:

Cc:

Nicola Alexander [Nicola.Alexander@sunpowercorp.com]
November 19, 2008 12:54 PM

BoardSec

Judith Fernandes; DavidEisenbud

Subject: Changes to Generators Licence Application Board File# EB-2008-0319

Importance: High

Attachments: Generators Licence Changes.pdf

Dear Sir/Madam,
With reference to the letter we received from your office dated October 15, 2008 requesting further
information/clarification on Helios Solar Star A-1 Application for a generators licence. I have attached a copy of
the application with the necessary corrections, along with a cover letter answering all questions you have raised.
Two copies of the adjusted application has been sent to your office along with the new cheque payment in the
amount of $800.00

Yours Truly,
NICOLA.

Nicola Alexander For - David Eisenbud
Office Manager,

SunPower Energy Systems, Canada Corporation
250 The Esplanade, Suite 4oo
Toronto, Ontario
M5A 1J2
Tel: 1-416-367-0770 ext 303
Mobile: 1-416-904-0040
Fax: 1-416-367-2992
Email: nicola.alexander@sunpowercorp.com
"Smarter Solar"
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